
 

 
 

PADDOCK A | ACERBIS GP fRANCE | BRIOUDE                         NFO NR 01 | 08-09-2024 

ACERBIs GP OF FRANCE | BRIOUDE 

 

Dear Team Managers,  
 
For your Information, Paddock A in Brioude will open on: 
 

Wednesday, September 11th at 12 noon. 
 
Due to restrictions in the paddock, I kindly ask you to go straight to the waiting area to avoid 
any complications in the flow of the vehicles, and of course any delays.  
Details below: 
 

GPS position: 45°17'46.3"N 3°23'21.9"E 
https://maps.app.goo.gl/gqZbiwrCk7ha5pA57 

 
Please wait until Fábio Pereira, PRIME STADIUM Paddock Manager, contacts you to come and 
park you truck. 
 
FYI, his mobile number is: +351 912 316 261  
 
NOTE:  
DO NOT come to the paddock directly. Meeting point is at the Waiting Area, mentioned above. 
 
 
 
Information: 
 

On Wednesday: TRUCKS ARE ONLY ALLOWED TO PARK 
On Thursday, at 8:00: You can Set-up of the structures (open structures) 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
See you all soon! 
 
Carla Alvarenga 
carla.alvarenga@primestadium.com 
Mobile: + 351 961 420 797 
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